
From: Kathy Kratzer
To: Jamey Ayling
Subject: Fowler Creek Guest Ranch - CU-23-00003 - Impacts
Date: Thursday, October 19, 2023 2:59:12 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click
links, open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender
and have verified the content is safe.

 
We are extremely concerned that adequate studies have not been done to illuminate the
actual impacts this project will have on the surrounding environment and community. 

We respectfully request 1) clarification and documentation around the specific SEPA /
environmental policy issues in the application and (2) a second round of comments once the
information is made available. These areas include:

·  no permit from the department of ecology to use groundwater
·  lack of specificity about groundwater sources
·  lack of specificity in water runoff impact
·  no traffic plan
·  no examination of wetlands impact
·  no consideration of threatened species
·  no data on impact of noise

Respectfully,

Ed and Kathy Kratzer
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